JC)

May 29, 2024

PLEASE SIGN AND RETURN BY 6/24/24
TO AVOID POSSIBLE SHIPMENT DELAYS

Hendersonville NC

Dear Customer:

Due to the ongoing global supply shortage, raw material cost increases continue to be issued by the Producers
of chlorine and sodium hydroxide (caustic soda). These materials are also used to manufacture sodium

hypochlorite (bleach) and sodium bisulfite. It is necessary for us to pass these shortage-related increases on to
our customers.

Effective July 1, 2024 your Chlorine Tons price must increase to $2,203 Each. All other terms &
conditions will remain the same.

Please know that JCI is not a raw material Producer, therefore we have no control over raw material cost. We

will continue to fight all cost increases issued by the Producers. Unfortunately, supply remains low and demand
remains high.

Please also note that although supply remains tight, we will do our best to continue to maintain service of your
full requirements. :

Thank you for your continued cooperation and understanding.

Sincerely,

JCI Jones Chemicals, Inc

JCI Jones Chemicals, Inc
Charlotte NC Branch

Please sign below and return yja email to gharlotte@jcichem.com or return via fax to (704) 392-7412.

Accepted by: 5 / Cf‘é Date:éa _j 7‘-?5




